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The World Championship of Ping Pong returns to Alexandra Palace, London, January 27-28, 2018, with Table
Tennis England members offered up to 33% off tickets!

The game that fell out of favour with the advent of super-spin inducing rubber bats years ago is returning to the
mainstream thanks to a potent mixture of speed, power and old-fashioned skill courtesy of the technology-free
sandpaper bats.

Now into its sixth year at the iconic Alexandra Palace, London, the World Championship is a throwback to the
early days of table tennis and is catapulting ping pong into the big league and onto the international television
stage.

The action is fast and furious, with the emphasis on speed, skill and shot-making – only the very best will see it
through the Sunday night’s closing stages.

Tickets start at £16.50 per adult, with day and season tickets available. However, Table Tennis England members
are rewarded with up to 33% off all tickets when using promo code TTE, pricing adult tickets at as little as £11 and
concessions at £7.50

A Kids Go Free offer allows up to four free child tickets when bought with two adult season tickets, priced at £110
or just £75 when using the TTE promo code. Tickets are available from the WCOPP website  or by calling 0844 581
0888.
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